
Board Briefs
Highlights from the Board Meeting of March 25, 2010

Recognitions

• John Johnson, School Bus Safety

• Basketball - Erin Reynolds selected to All-Star Team for AL/MS All Star Game; Natasha West
selected to the North Team for the AL North/South All-Star Game

• RHS Cheerleaders - Olivia Turner and Millie Fisher selected All Americans by UCA

• HOSA - The following students placed in the State HOSA competition and most qualified for
national competition in various categories:

Jennifer Duncan, Heath Scott, Jackson Pace, Matt Robbins, Martez Hill, Courtney Swinney, Alayna
Groce, Christen Garrison, Grace Hagedorn, Jennifer Montejo, and Tiarica Harvey

Consent Items

Enclosure A - Minutes

Enclosure B - Financial Report

Enclosure C - Facility Use Requests

1. RHS Auditorium - During May 19-21, Addie’s Flip Tip and Tap will hold their annual dance recital.

2. RHS Auditorium - On May 22, Massey Music and Photography will hold its voice and piano recital.

3. RHS Softball Facilities - During the summer months, North Alabama Thunder, a traveling
Russellville softball team, will be playing games on our field. 

Enclosure D - Trip Request

1. Volleyball Teams - During July 6-8, 2010, the Varsity and Junior Varsity Volleyball Teams will
attend camps at Wallace State Community College.  

Enclosure E - Textbooks for 2009-10

Adopted textbooks and other curriculum materials for health, physical education, career/technical and
technology education.  The materials can be examined on the RCS website.

Personnel

Leave of Absence

1. Wendy Lewey, Cafeteria Worker, West Elementary School

Continuation of medical leave of absence until April 9, 2010 (returning to work April 19)

2. Sandra Sparks, Cafeteria Worker, Russellville High School

Continuation of medical leave until April 9, 2010 (returning to work April 19)

Employment

3. Alicia Christensen - Second Grade Teacher, West Elementary School

From March 24-April 9, 2010 to fill leave of absence for Jacki Hargett

Substitute

4. Brittany Trapp

Volunteer

5. Chris Willis - Middle School Softball

The next board meeting will be Thursday, April 22, 2010. 

Board Briefs is published to inform the employees of the Russellville City School System 
on the latest decisions and actions by the Russellville City Board of Education. 

Sarah Terry, Editor


